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Marge Schmuckal - 342 Woodford Street permit application #2013-01235

From:  Marge Schmuckal

To: joe@joeflynnrealestate.com

Date: 6/14/2013 2:.08 PM

Subject: 342 Woodford Street permit application #2013-01235

Hi Joe,

I .am in receipt of your permit for interior alterations at 342 Woodford Street. The last approved use on file is a
single family dwelling. You are stating that it is an existing two family. Before I can sign off on your permit
application for zoning, you must legally change the use of the building from one dwelling unit to two dwelling
units using the R-5 underlying zone requirements,

This permit application is on hold until the building can be legalized to two dwelling units. If you have any
questions, please call me at (207) 874-8695.

Marge Schmuckal
Zoning Administrator
City of Portland, Maine
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